
 

MISCELLANEOUS MUNICIPAL ITEM 
REPORT TO COUNCIL 

Date: June 11, 2025 
 

 
 

 PURPOSE OF REQUEST 
 
This item would be to discuss next steps to address safety concerns and planning on Highway 2A between 498 
Ave and Aldersyde.   
 
The Minister of Finance has once again declined to meet with Foothills County and hear its case, which is holding 
up the road swap and the needed improvements.   
 
With no solution in sight, we need to look at alternative options to address the safety and long-term planning for 
this road.   
 
Possible options include requesting the Province to reduce the speed limit to 80 km/h and install traffic lights or 
a roundabout at 466 Ave and at 418 Ave. 
 
REQUEST OF COUNCIL 
Proposed Motion: 
 
That Council acknowledge the discussion surrounding safety and planning on Highway 2A between 498 Ave. and 
Aldersyde and direct administration to _______. 
 
  
APPENDICES 
 
APPENDIX A: NONE 
 
 

DEPARTMENT:  Legislative Services 

 

 TOPIC:  Highway 2A – Safety Concerns and Planning 

 

REPORT PRESENTED BY:  Councillor Rob Siewert 
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